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6th November 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
On Friday 8th November we have arranged for Ark Farm to visit 
Year 1 and Foundation Stage.  The farm visit will be a wonderful 
start to Year 1’s new topic; “Moo, Baa, Cluck!”  The sessions are 
structured to enable children the opportunity to learn about the 
different eating habits of the farm animals, their various body 
parts and how to compare which animals are similar or different to 
humans.  During the visit, the children will have the chance to 
meet chickens, ducks, geese, sheep, a goat, pig and farm dog as 
well as a cow or donkey. 
 
We have not mentioned the farm to the children as we are hoping 
it will be a lovely surprise for them on Friday.  I hope you will agree 
this is a fantastic opportunity for the children and we are very 
pleased to confirm the day will be fully funded by the school.  
  
Many thanks, 

 

Mrs S Broadway 
Year 1 Class Teacher 
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